
   

July 19, 2007 - 10:49AM 
A public workshop on the topic of Impact and Linkage Fees will be held at 5:30 p.m. on Monday, July 23 
in the Destin City Hall Annex.  
 
The City's current impact fees are 10 percent of the average charged by Florida cities and counties, and they 
cover only a portion of the impact of new development. The consultants who prepared this required update 
to the City's existing impact fee schedule will provide an overview and entertain comments from the public. 
 
 
For a summary of what impact fees are and why they are important to the City, check out the fact sheet at 
http://www.cityofdestin.com/clientuploads/Documents/commdev/Impact_Linkage_Fees/ImpactFee_FactSheet.pdf.
 
 
The Destin City Hall Annex is located at 4100 Two Trees Road in Destin. For more information or to make 
a suggestion, contact Jerry Mucci at (850) 837-4242 or e-mail jmucci@cityofdestin.com.  
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